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Have you received a text message from yourself? 
There is a new Smishing scam circulating the nation thanking the

recipient for paying a bill and includes a "gift" of a malicious link.

What is Smishing?
Smishing is defined as: the fraudulent practice of sending text

messages purporting to be from reputable companies in order to

induce individuals to reveal personal information, such as

passwords or credit card numbers.

Hackers are getting creative in their approach and it's important to

look for warning signs before clicking on any external links on your

phone or computer. Please take a moment to watch this video to

learn how to protect yourself and your information.







VOLUNTEER
HOURS

January-March

334.5334.5
Zoe Friedline - Monroe High School 

attending University of Iowa

Carson Irwin - Dundee High School 

attending Hope College, GVSU, or SVSU

Brendan Metz - Monroe County Middle College 

attending Central Michigan University

Iana Mignano - Monroe High School 

attending Eastern Michigan University

Isabell Richards - Monroe High School 

attending University of North Carolina

LOANLOAN
Limited Time Offer

NO Closing Costs!*
Learn More

Aaron Mason Named 

Vice President/Chief

Lending Officer

We are very glad to announce
that Aaron Mason has joined
our credit union team as our

new Vice President/Chief
Lending Officer! He has 35
years of experience in the
financial industry and is

extremely active in our local
community, which makes him a

perfect fit for MCCU!

Refinance your

vehicle, recreational

vehicle, motorcycle,

or boat loan with

MCCU and we'll give

you $200!*

Learn More

https://www.monroecommunitycu.org/heloc/main
https://www.monroecommunitycu.org/refinancetoday
https://youtu.be/bKPzxV5CN7E
https://youtu.be/bKPzxV5CN7E


OFFICES AND HOURS
715 N. Telegraph Rd., Monroe

14 Winchester St., Monroe

7408 Lewis Ave., Temperance

5044 N. Dixie Hwy., Newport

M-TH: 9am - 4:30pm

F: 9am - 6pm

S: 9am - 12pm*
*Lewis, Winchester and Dixie Drive-Thru only on

Saturdays. Telegraph lobby by appointment only.

9040 Raisin St., Maybee

M-TH: 9am - 4:30pm

F: 9am - 6pm

(Closed daily from 1pm - 2pm for lunch)

106 Park Pl., Dundee

M-TH: 9am - 4:30pm

F: 9am - 6pm

Mike Miller, Chairperson

Gary Sievert, Vice Chairperson

Kenneth Stritt, Treasurer

Jennifer Poupard, Secretary

Daniel Carleton

Connie Ochs

Maria Zagorski

BOARD OF DIRECTORS
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Memorial Day
Monday, May 30th

Juneteenth
Monday, June 20th

Independence Day
Monday, July 4th

715 N. TELEGRAPH RD.

MONROE, MI 48162



Call Center

(734) 242-3222 or (800) 541-2222

M-Th: 8am - 5pm

F: 8am - 6pm

S: 9am - 12pm



Telegraph Branch Fax

(734) 242-6911



Online Banking Access (It’s Me 24/7)

www.monroecommunitycu.org



Telephone Access To Cu*Talk

(734) 242-3222 / Option 1

Have you received your Michigan Catastrophic

Claims Refund?
Each individual with a vehicle insured in the State of Michigan

as of 11:59pm on October 31st, 2021 will receive a $400 refund

from their auto insurance agency. Your refund may come either

by check or ACH deposit and you should expect your payment

sometime in the next few months. If you receive a paper check,

remember that you can easily deposit it into your MCCU

account by using Mobile Check Deposit on our Mobile App!

For FAQ and more information click here.

GET UP TO A

ON YOUR MORTGAGE
CLOSING COSTS!

https://www.facebook.com/MonroeCommunityCU
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UClvIF3onpD3RpvX4PrWgb4w
https://twitter.com/MonroeCCU
https://www.monroecommunitycu.org/mccumortgage
https://www.michigan.gov/difs/0,5269,7-303-13648_60666_109325---,00.html?fbclid=IwAR1b9-aIhJOLag8jFfFLV4JSEw4aQ0NqoKcsHDkb5fQ8zT4otFoEAbfBKd0

